
The University of Mississippi School of Education has not made a determination on whether our 

education degree programs meet the licensing requirements of states, territories or entities outside of 

Mississippi.  Reciprocity of a Mississippi teaching license is determined by individual states and entities.   

Teacher candidates wishing to teach in other states are encouraged to contact those state departments 

of education to determine licensure requirements.   All pertinent information in our “Undergraduate 

Licensure Corner” is specific to Mississippi licensure guidelines.  Please note that we strongly encourage 

our teacher candidates to seek Mississippi licensure; our degree programs in education are nationally 

accredited. 

Should a graduate decide to apply for licensure in another state and need an “institutional 

recommendation” form completed for that state application, you may email Dr. Whitney Webb at 

whitdt@olemiss.edu   to assist you with this process. 
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